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Dylan Brown, a senior at Delaware Valley High School, is a versatile student 
who just happens to be the president of Student Council.  Brown led his fellow 
student council officers during their summer planning meeting to create ideas 
for the upcoming fall events. He welcomed staff back at the first faculty 
meeting of year where he invited them to show off their DV pride during 
upcoming events.  Last week, he was finalizing the details for Spirit Week in 
which he worked on organizing the different committees and created posters 
for the different events like the Homecoming Dance and the Pep Rally.  Every 

day he has done something for the student body and the local community.  

 

  

Delaware Valley sophomore Nikki Cuccio has been making heads turn on the 
soccer field.  She scored three goals in their recent win against Forest City. 
Cuccio is a center forward who is individually skilled and has a nose for the 
goal.  Head coach Donnel Leiva-Vazquez said, “Her passion and work ethic 
encourage others around her to lift their level of play and practice.” She also 
takes time to help mentor younger and less-skilled players.  Off the field, 

Cuccio is also a member of the basketball and softball teams. She is also involved in Student Council and 
the Athletic Leadership Council. As a freshman, she was the honor roll all four marking periods.  “I want 
to be known as a student-athlete, not just an athlete,” Cuccio said.  Cuccio also volunteers her time by 
helping with local food drives and is a part of United Way’s Day of Caring. 

 


